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From: "Briggman, Kimberly A." 
To: DioxinInteragency@EPA 
Date: 03/29/2010 01:58 PM 
Subject: Dioxin Interagency Draft Report Comments 

Hi, 

Please find a few comments below for your consideration regarding the Dioxin Interagency Draft Report 

in the context of openness and transparency. My apologies for not sending these in on Friday. 

1. What was the public response to the Nov. 2008 Federal Register notice requesting 

submission of new/missing dioxin studies? No where in the draft report does it state the 

response. 

2. Has EPA funded any of the studies it cites or has included in the literature survey? For 

openness and transparency, it would be helpful to know if any preferential treatment (or not) 

was being given to such studies. 

Best, 

Kimberly 

Kimberly Briggman, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Analyst- Physical Sciences & Engineering 
Office of Science and Technology Policy 
Executive Office of the President 


